
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

 

Msgr. Jerome McEachin East Lansing Council 7816 

 

Minutes for September 10, 2024 

 

Grand Knight Anthony Heidt called the meeting to order at 7:33 pm. 

The meeting was opened by reciting the Our Father 

Allegiance was pledged to the flag. 

 

Recording Secretary, John Schwend, read the Roll of Officers: 

 

Officers present: 

 

Grand Knight: Anthony Heidt 

Deputy Grand: Andrew Gallavan  

Chancellor: Ed Phillips 

Financial Secretary: David Myers 

Recording Secretary: John Schwend 

Treasurer: Arthur Weber 

Inside Guard: Mike Wooley 

Outside Guard: Kierin Kerbawy  

Warden: Bradley Gagnon (excused) 

Advocate: John Ingraham 

One-Year Trustee: Geoff Kerley (excused) 

Two-Year Trustee: Paul Gadola 

Three-Year Trustee: Chuck Graff (excused) 

 

Minutes for previous meeting stand approved as published. 

 

Grand Knights Report 

#1 - Another football game this Saturday.  Start time is 3:30, be there at 2:30.  Send Paul 

Lacroix something for the bulletin.  Some talk of contacting GSYP or campus ministry.  GSYP is 

unreliable but campus ministry a possibility. 

 

#2 - Pancake breakfast this Sunday.  A sign-up genius has gone out. 

 

#3 - COR - talked to Lucian about the Saturday morning men’s group.  We officially have a COR 

program.  Paul Lacroix suggested putting in a whole column for the knights.  Make this a 

monthly column. 

 

#4 - We received several thank you notes for donations.  We have mailers for various programs 

and ministries. 

 



Treasurer’s report: 

Report was presented and approved. 

 

Deputy Grand Knight’s Report: 

Nothing to report 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Report was presented and approved. 

 

Financial Secretary’s Report: 

Nothing to report. 

 

Trustees’ Report: 

Paul Gadola mentioned the 75th anniversary of the school.  Suggested hosting a breakfast 

around that time to coordinate with the anniversary. 

 

Advocate’s Report: 

Nothing to Report. 

 

Unfinished Business: 

  

Paul Lacroix gave an update on the pavilion. 

 

Kierin Kerbawy again asked the council to contribute to the State Fall Games for Special 

Olympics.  The grand knight has emailed members of the council about this.  Individual 

members may contribute at their discretion. 

 

George DeWaters presented at the last meeting about coffee and donuts.  That issue is in the 

parish’s hands, 

 

New Business: 

 

Joe DaSilva, cousin of Kierin Kerbawy 

Jasper Woody, family friend of Kierin Kerbawy 

Kierin Kerbawy 

Fr. Peter Ludwig 

Kathy Rohac, wife of Tony Rohac 

Nicholas Heidt, brother of Anthony Heidt 

Deb Thomas, cousin of Paul Gadola 

 

Hail Mary and Prayer for Vocations was prayed. 

Closing Ode was sung. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:01 pm. 


